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Date:   April 08, 2020     
To: Mayor Troxell and Councilmembers  
From:  Teresa Roche, Chief Human Resources Officer  
CC:      Darin Atteberry, City Manager 
            Kelly DiMartino, Deputy City Manager 
RE: Update on Chief Judge Recruitment Process   
 
 

                                                   Executive Summary 
 
The purpose of this memo to share with you the draft minutes from our March 30 ad hoc committee 
meeting and the agenda for our meeting on Monday, April 13.  As always, I am grateful for the 
partnership with the ad hoc committee and full Council. 
 

                                                                 Highlights 
 

• Agenda for April 13 Meeting. 
 

• Minutes from March 30 meeting which will be approved as is or amended. 
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